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Traffic Advisory - Perdido Street 

 

Motorists, residents and businesses are advised that Perdido Street between Claiborne Street  

and Magnolia Street will be closed to thru traffic on Friday, October 17, 2014 from 

6 p.m. to 5 a.m. on Monday, October 20, 2014 while Boh Bros Construction Company is  

constructing a concrete road base in the street. 

 

This project is part of the Sewerage and Water Board’s FEMA Funded Waterline Replacement  

Project for the CBD/French Quarter.  The total estimated cost of the Sewerage and Water Board’s 

FEMA waterline replacement project is $124 million. 
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